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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

December is here and we have some fun events planned for this month. 

1) Candy Grams will be on sale December 11th to December 15th, during 1st break in the 

Prince of Wales Store.  Each candy gram is $0.50 and 3 are for $1.  Send them, with a 

nice message, to anyone in the school.  They will be handed out during the week of the 

18th.  

2) Reindeer Food will be on sale starting December 18th to December 22nd, during 1st break 

in Ms. Verma’s room.  Each bag of reindeer food will be $1.  Buy a bag to sprinkle on your 

lawn on Christmas Eve to help guide the reindeer to your door.  

3) Our annual Holiday Concert will be held on Wednesday, December 20th, starting at 10:50 

am.  All parents are invited to attend and watch their children perform.  Please remember 

that if you are taking photos or videos, you are only allowed to take them of your child.  

Please do not post anything online without the consent of everyone in the photo or video. 

4) A Bake Sale will be held during the annual Holiday Concert on December 20th.  If you are 

able to bake a tasty treat to be sold during bake sale, please send it with your child on 

the morning of the 20th.  All baked goods need to be nut free (peanut and tree nut).  

Please label all items with the name of the item, who brought it in and ingredients if 

possible.  

5) Pyjama Day and a Sip and Sing (organized by Home and School) will be held on Thursday, 

December 14th.  Come to school in your comfy and cozy clothes and enjoy singing in the 

gym while enjoying hot chocolate and a treat. 

6) There will be a dance for the intermediate students on December 8th.  Student Council 

will be selling chips and pop for $1.  

Proceeds from all fundraising will go towards Grade 8 commencement. 

Thank you for you continued support.  If you have any questions, please call the school. 

Sincerely, 

Prince of Wales School  
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